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Critical Theory of Legal Revolutions
The Darwinian theory of evolution is itself evolving and this book presents the details of the core of
modern Darwinism and its latest developmental directions. The authors present current scientific work
addressing theoretical problems and challenges in four sections, beginning with the concepts of
evolution theory, its processes of variation, heredity, selection, adaptation and function, and its
patterns of character, species, descent and life. The second part of this book scrutinizes Darwinism in
the philosophy of science and its usefulness in understanding ecosystems, whilst the third section deals
with its application in disciplines beyond the biological sciences, including evolutionary psychology
and evolutionary economics, Darwinian morality and phylolinguistics. The final section addresses antiDarwinism, the creationist view and issues around teaching evolution in secondary schools. The reader
learns how current experimental biology is opening important perspectives on the sources of variation,
and thus of the very power of natural selection. This work examines numerous examples of the extension
of the principle of natural selection and provides the opportunity to critically reflect on a rich
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theory, on the methodological rigour that presides in its extensions and exportations, and on the
necessity to measure its advantages and also its limits. Scholars interested in modern Darwinism and
scientific research, its concepts, research programs and controversies will find this book an excellent
read, and those considering how Darwinism might evolve, how it can apply to the human sciences and other
disciplines beyond its origins will find it particularly valuable. Originally produced in French (Les
Mondes Darwiniens), the scope and usefulness of the book have led to the production of this English
text, to reach a wider audience. This book is a milestone in the impressive penetration by Francophone
scholars into the world of Darwinian science, its historiography and philosophy over the last two
decades. Alex Rosenberg, R. Taylor Cole Professor of Philosophy, Duke University Until now this useful
and comprehensive handbook has only been available to francophones. Thanks to this invaluable new
translation, this collection of insightful and original essays can reach the global audience it
deserves. Tim Lewens, University of Cambridge

Making Constitutions in Deeply Divided Societies
Much of the evolutionary debate since Darwin has focused on the level at which natural selection occurs.
Most biologists acknowledge multiple levels of selection—from the gene to the species. The debate about
group selection, however, is the focus of Mark E. Borrello’s Evolutionary Restraints. Tracing the
history of biological attempts to determine whether selection leads to the evolution of fitter groups,
Borrello takes as his focus the British naturalist V. C. Wynne-Edwards, who proposed that animals could
regulate their own populations and thus avoid overexploitation of their resources. By the mid-twentieth
century, Wynne-Edwards became an advocate for group selection theory and led a debate that engaged the
most significant evolutionary biologists of his time, including Ernst Mayr, G. C. Williams, and Richard
Dawkins. This important dialogue bled out into broader conversations about population regulation,
environmental crises, and the evolution of human social behavior. By examining a single facet in the
long debate about evolution, Borrello provides powerful insight into an intellectual quandary that
remains relevant and alive to this day.

In the Light of Evolution
Basics in Human Evolution offers a broad view of evolutionary biology and medicine. The book is written
for a non-expert audience, providing accessible and convenient content that will appeal to numerous
readers across the interdisciplinary field. From evolutionary theory, to cultural evolution, this book
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fills gaps in the readers’ knowledge from various backgrounds and introduces them to thought leaders in
human evolution research. Offers comprehensive coverage of the wide ranging field of human evolution
Written for a non-expert audience, providing accessible and convenient content that will appeal to
numerous readers across the interdisciplinary field Provides expertise from leading minds in the field
Allows the reader the ability to gain exposure to various topics in one publication

Conceptual Breakthroughs in Evolutionary Genetics

Human Evolution Beyond Biology and Culture
Constitution of the Earth's Interior discusses the physical and evolutionary principles connecting
various elements of the knowledge about structure and dynamics of the Earth's interior. This work is
divided into eight chapters that primarily focus on the physical, chemical, and petrological state. This
text contains general data on a general stationary model, which is described by equations of state
combining the basic parameters, including pressure, temperature, density, gravity acceleration, and
mineral composition within the Earth's interior. Considerable chapters concern the chemical and
petrological composition of the matter in the Earth's interior. The remaining chapters describe models
containing inhomogeneities used to illustrate processes connected with phase transitions. This book will
be of great value to geologists, physicists, and researchers.

Revolutionary Constitutions
An analysis of the political and social thought prevalent in America from 1880 to 1940

Constitutional Government in the United States
An analysis of how constitutional monarchy functions in a modern democracy, showing how it serves to
stabilize and sustain democratic government. The book offers reflections on the future of the monarchy,
based firmly upon its history.

Economic Thought and Political Theory
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What is the impact of information and communication technologies (ICTs) on the human condition? In order
to address this question, in 2012 the European Commission organized a research project entitled The
Onlife Initiative: concept reengineering for rethinking societal concerns in the digital transition.
This volume collects the work of the Onlife Initiative. It explores how the development and widespread
use of ICTs have a radical impact on the human condition. ICTs are not mere tools but rather social
forces that are increasingly affecting our self-conception (who we are), our mutual interactions (how we
socialise); our conception of reality (our metaphysics); and our interactions with reality (our agency).
In each case, ICTs have a huge ethical, legal, and political significance, yet one with which we have
begun to come to terms only recently. The impact exercised by ICTs is due to at least four major
transformations: the blurring of the distinction between reality and virtuality; the blurring of the
distinction between human, machine and nature; the reversal from information scarcity to information
abundance; and the shift from the primacy of stand-alone things, properties, and binary relations, to
the primacy of interactions, processes and networks. Such transformations are testing the foundations of
our conceptual frameworks. Our current conceptual toolbox is no longer fitted to address new ICT-related
challenges. This is not only a problem in itself. It is also a risk, because the lack of a clear
understanding of our present time may easily lead to negative projections about the future. The goal of
The Manifesto, and of the whole book that contextualises, is therefore that of contributing to the
update of our philosophy. It is a constructive goal. The book is meant to be a positive contribution to
rethinking the philosophy on which policies are built in a hyperconnected world, so that we may have a
better chance of understanding our ICT-related problems and solving them satisfactorily. The Manifesto
launches an open debate on the impacts of ICTs on public spaces, politics and societal expectations
toward policymaking in the Digital Agenda for Europe’s remit. More broadly, it helps start a reflection
on the way in which a hyperconnected world calls for rethinking the referential frameworks on which
policies are built.

The Evolution of the Constitution of the United States
For all the discussion in the media about creationism and 'Intelligent Design', virtually nothing has
been said about the evidence in question - the evidence for evolution by natural selection. Yet, as this
succinct and important book shows, that evidence is vast, varied, and magnificent, and drawn from many
disparate fields of science. The very latest research is uncovering a stream of evidence revealing
evolution in action - from the actual observation of a species splitting into two, to new fossil
discoveries, to the deciphering of the evidence stored in our genome. Why Evolution is True weaves
Page 4/18

File Type PDF Evolution And Constitution The Evolutionary Selfconstruction Of Law Theory And Decision Library
A 37
together the many threads of modern work in genetics, palaeontology, geology, molecular biology,
anatomy, and development to demonstrate the 'indelible stamp' of the processes first proposed by Darwin.
It is a crisp, lucid, and accessible statement that will leave no one with an open mind in any doubt
about the truth of evolution.

Science, Evolution, and Creationism

The Philippine Constitution (its Evolution and Development) and Political Science
“With . . . evidence from recent genetic and anthropological research, [Zuk] offers a dose of
paleoreality.”—Erin Wayman, Science News We evolved to eat berries rather than bagels, to live in mud
huts rather than condos, to sprint barefoot rather than play football—or did we? Are our bodies and
brains truly at odds with modern life? Although it may seem as though we have barely had time to shed
our hunter-gatherer legacy, biologist Marlene Zuk reveals that the story is not so simple. Popular
theories about how our ancestors lived—and why we should emulate them—are often based on speculation,
not scientific evidence. Armed with a razor-sharp wit and brilliant, eye-opening research, Zuk takes us
to the cutting edge of biology to show that evolution can work much faster than was previously realized,
meaning that we are not biologically the same as our caveman ancestors. Contrary to what the glossy
magazines would have us believe, we do not enjoy potato chips because they crunch just like the insects
our forebears snacked on. And women don’t go into shoe-shopping frenzies because their prehistoric
foremothers gathered resources for their clans. As Zuk compellingly argues, such beliefs incorrectly
assume that we’re stuck—finished evolving—and have been for tens of thousands of years. She draws on
fascinating evidence that examines everything from adults’ ability to drink milk to the texture of our
ear wax to show that we’ve actually never stopped evolving. Our nostalgic visions of an ideal
evolutionary past in which we ate, lived, and reproduced as we were “meant to” fail to recognize that we
were never perfectly suited to our environment. Evolution is about change, and every organism is full of
trade-offs. From debunking the caveman diet to unraveling gender stereotypes, Zuk delivers an engrossing
analysis of widespread paleofantasies and the scientific evidence that undermines them, all the while
broadening our understanding of our origins and what they can really tell us about our present and our
future.

The Law of American State Constitutions
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How did life evolve on Earth? The answer to this question can help us understand our past and prepare
for our future. Although evolution provides credible and reliable answers, polls show that many people
turn away from science, seeking other explanations with which they are more comfortable. In the book
Science, Evolution, and Creationism, a group of experts assembled by the National Academy of Sciences
and the Institute of Medicine explain the fundamental methods of science, document the overwhelming
evidence in support of biological evolution, and evaluate the alternative perspectives offered by
advocates of various kinds of creationism, including "intelligent design." The book explores the many
fascinating inquiries being pursued that put the science of evolution to work in preventing and treating
human disease, developing new agricultural products, and fostering industrial innovations. The book also
presents the scientific and legal reasons for not teaching creationist ideas in public school science
classes. Mindful of school board battles and recent court decisions, Science, Evolution, and Creationism
shows that science and religion should be viewed as different ways of understanding the world rather
than as frameworks that are in conflict with each other and that the evidence for evolution can be fully
compatible with religious faith. For educators, students, teachers, community leaders, legislators,
policy makers, and parents who seek to understand the basis of evolutionary science, this publication
will be an essential resource.

Improbable Destinies

Basics in Human Evolution
This book provides complete coverage of American State Constitutional Law, contrasting it with the more
familiar federal Constitution and explaining the importance of the differences. It surveys the law from
before adoption of the federal constitution until the present and studies how it has evolved.

Evolution and Constitution
Our American Government textbook adheres to the scope and sequence of introductory American government
courses nationwide. We have endeavored to make the workings of American Government interesting and
accessible to students while maintaining the conceptual coverage and rigor inherent in the subject at
the college level. With this objective in mind, the content of this textbook has been developed and
arranged to provide a logical progression from the fundamental principles of institutional design at the
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founding, to avenues of political participation, to thorough coverage of the political structures that
constitute American government. The book builds upon what students have already learned and emphasizes
connections between topics as well as between theory and applications. The goal of each section is to
enable students not just to recognize concepts, but to work with them in ways that will be useful in
later courses, future careers, and as engaged citizens. The organization and pedagogical features were
developed and vetted with feedback from American government instructors dedicated to the project.

Introduction to Formal Philosophy
"Our remarkable, species-specific ability to acquire any human language -"the language faculty"--Raises
important biological questions about language, including how it has evolved. This book by two
distinguished scholars-- a computer scientist and a linguist-- addresses the enduring question of the
evolution of language. Robert Berwick and Noam Chomsky explain that until recently the evolutionary
question could not be properly posed, because we did not have a clear idea of how to define "language"
and therefore what it was that had evolved. But since the Minimalist Program, developed by Chomsky and
others, we know the key ingredients of language and can put together an account of the evolution of
human language and what distinguished us from all other animals."--

The Monarchy and the Constitution
Der Band diskutiert die Rolle und Wichtigkeit von Verfassungen in modernen Gesellschaften. Aus
interdisziplinärer Perspektive wird aufgezeigt, wie sich Verfassungen trotz großer Vielfalt innerhalb
der Gesellschaft entwickeln konnten und wie sie dabei helfen, ein gemeinsames Moralsystem zu schaffen.
Der Mensch ist die einzige Spezies, die in großen Gemeinschaften leben kann, obwohl ihre Mitglieder
genetisch unabhängige Individuen sind. Diese Vielfalt macht die Rolle von Verfassungen besonders
komplex. Die Arbeit beleuchtet, wie der Konstitutionalismus zur Etablierung eines einheitlichen
Moralsystems beiträgt.

Handbook of Evolutionary Thinking in the Sciences
Biodiversity-the genetic variety of life-is an exuberant product of the evolutionary past, a vast humansupportive resource (aesthetic, intellectual, and material) of the present, and a rich legacy to cherish
and preserve for the future. Two urgent challenges, and opportunities, for 21st-century science are to
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gain deeper insights into the evolutionary processes that foster biotic diversity, and to translate that
understanding into workable solutions for the regional and global crises that biodiversity currently
faces. A grasp of evolutionary principles and processes is important in other societal arenas as well,
such as education, medicine, sociology, and other applied fields including agriculture, pharmacology,
and biotechnology. The ramifications of evolutionary thought also extend into learned realms
traditionally reserved for philosophy and religion. The central goal of the In the Light of Evolution
(ILE) series is to promote the evolutionary sciences through state-of-the-art colloquia-in the series of
Arthur M. Sackler colloquia sponsored by the National Academy of Sciences-and their published
proceedings. Each installment explores evolutionary perspectives on a particular biological topic that
is scientifically intriguing but also has special relevance to contemporary societal issues or
challenges. This tenth and final edition of the In the Light of Evolution series focuses on recent
developments in phylogeographic research and their relevance to past accomplishments and future research
directions.

Paleofantasy: What Evolution Really Tells Us about Sex, Diet, and How We Live
Government is analysed as the product of exchange among individuals who differ in their bargaining
power. This approach shows why individuals agree to political institutions that give their governments
extensive power, and why even the most powerful government benefits from constitutional rules
constraining the government's power. This foundation is used to examine a wide range of government
activities, including its protection of rights, its military activities, and democratic political
institutions.

The American Mind
A complete account of evolutionary thought in the social, environmental and policy sciences, creating
bridges with biology.

Why Evolution is True
Der Band diskutiert die Rolle und Wichtigkeit von Verfassungen in modernen Gesellschaften. Aus
interdisziplinärer Perspektive wird aufgezeigt, wie sich Verfassungen trotz großer Vielfalt innerhalb
der Gesellschaft entwickeln konnten und wie sie dabei helfen, ein gemeinsames Moralsystem zu schaffen.
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Der Mensch ist die einzige Spezies, die in großen Gemeinschaften leben kann, obwohl ihre Mitglieder
genetisch unabhängige Individuen sind. Diese Vielfalt macht die Rolle von Verfassungen besonders
komplex. Die Arbeit beleuchtet, wie der Konstitutionalismus zur Etablierung eines einheitlichen
Moralsystems beiträgt.

Mastering British Politics
A classic of American political science, and a subtle criticism of the American founding fathers
produced during the Progressive Era. Woodrow Wilson discusses the three branches of government in the
USA - the state, federal and party governments - and the relationship between them.

Evolutionary Studies
People live by ideas which help them to make sense of their experiences. Yet different people live by
different ideas. Without an attempt to communicate and comprehend, they would at best be unable to
share, at worst be obliged to fight. This book is concerned with communicating and comprehending. It
takes the view that ideas matter and that a dialogue with alternative worldviews is a civilised exercise
in tolerance. Economic Thought and Political Theory, concentrates on the ideas of Plato, Steuart, Mill,
Schumpeter, Hayek, Buchanan, the Catholic social economists and the property-rights tradition. The focus
is dual: the market and the State. As interdisciplinary as the modern mixed economy, as contemporary as
the search for middle way, Economic Thought and Political Theory will be of interest to all thinkers
determined to find a good balance between individuals' autonomy and governmental leadership.

Constitution
Today many school students are shielded from one of the most important concepts in modern science:
evolution. In engaging and conversational style, Teaching About Evolution and the Nature of Science
provides a well-structured framework for understanding and teaching evolution. Written for teachers,
parents, and community officials as well as scientists and educators, this book describes how evolution
reveals both the great diversity and similarity among the Earth's organisms; it explores how scientists
approach the question of evolution; and it illustrates the nature of science as a way of knowing about
the natural world. In addition, the book provides answers to frequently asked questions to help readers
understand many of the issues and misconceptions about evolution. The book includes sample activities
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for teaching about evolution and the nature of science. For example, the book includes activities that
investigate fossil footprints and population growth that teachers of science can use to introduce
principles of evolution. Background information, materials, and step-by-step presentations are provided
for each activity. In addition, this volume: Presents the evidence for evolution, including how
evolution can be observed today. Explains the nature of science through a variety of examples. Describes
how science differs from other human endeavors and why evolution is one of the best avenues for helping
students understand this distinction. Answers frequently asked questions about evolution. Teaching About
Evolution and the Nature of Science builds on the 1996 National Science Education Standards released by
the National Research Council--and offers detailed guidance on how to evaluate and choose instructional
materials that support the standards. Comprehensive and practical, this book brings one of today's
educational challenges into focus in a balanced and reasoned discussion. It will be of special interest
to teachers of science, school administrators, and interested members of the community.

Teaching About Evolution and the Nature of Science
There is a paradox when it comes to Darwinian ideas within the academy. On one hand, Darwin's theories
have famously changed the foundational ideas related to the origins of life, shaping entire disciplines
in the biological sciences. On the other hand, people in educated societies across the globe today are
famously misinformed and uneducated about Darwinian principles and ideas. Applications of evolutionary
theory outside the traditional areas of biology have been slow to progress, and scholars doing such work
regularly run into all kinds of political backlash. However, a slow but steady push to advance the
teaching of evolution across academic disciplines has been under way for more than a decade. This book
serves to integrate the vast literature in the interdisciplinary field of Evolutionary Studies (EvoS),
providing clear examples of how evolutionary concepts relate to all facets of life. Further, this book
provides chapters dedicated to the processes associated with an EvoS education, including examples of
how an interdisciplinary approach to evolutionary theory has been implemented successfully at various
colleges, universities, and degree programs. This book also offers chapters outlining a variety of
applications to an evolution education, including improved sustainable development, medical practices,
and creative and critical thinking skills. Exploring controversies surrounding evolution education, this
volume provides a roadmap to asking and answering Darwinian questions across all areas of intellectual
inquiry.

The Onlife Manifesto
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Constitutions can be viewed as the road map of liberal democracies. And like any road map, they need to
be constantly reconsidered and redrawn as the territory develops and changes. The contributors undertake
this re-interpretation on a number of levels. They examine first the theoretical approaches to
constitutional interpretation and then move on to implied rights. There then follows a consideration of
the role of the judiciary and parliament in constitutional interpretation, drawing upon a number of
examples from around the world.

Evolutionary Herbalism
Conceptual Breakthroughs in Evolutionary Genetics is a pithy, lively book occupying a special niche—the
conceptual history of evolutionary genetics— not inhabited by any other available treatment. Written by
a world-leading authority in evolutionary genetics, this work encapsulates and ranks 70 of the most
significant paradigm shifts in evolutionary biology and genetics during the century-and-a-half since
Darwin and Mendel. The science of evolutionary genetics is central to all of biology, but many students
and other practitioners have little knowledge of its historical roots and conceptual developments. This
book fills that knowledge gap in a thought-provoking and readable format. This fascinating chronological
journey along the many conceptual pathways to our modern understanding of evolutionary and genetic
principles is a wonderful springboard for discussions in undergraduate or graduate seminars in
evolutionary biology and genetics. But more than that, anyone interested in the history and philosophy
of science will find much of value between its covers. Provides a relative ranking of 70 seminal
breakthroughs and paradigm shifts in the field of evolutionary biology and genetics Modular format
permits ready access to each described subject Historical overview of a field whose concepts are central
to all of biology and relevant to a broad audience of biologists, science historians, and philosophers
of science Extensively cross-referenced with a guide to landmark papers and books for each topic

Why Only Us
This work for the first time
survey and a new explanation
European history, and should
is addressed to philosophers

brings together case law and law based on norms. It offers the reader a
of evolutionary emergence of social contracts and constitutions in the
help to build a bridge between 'two cultures', science and humanities. It
of law, historians of law, theorists of science and social scientists.

Interpreting Constitutions
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Offering insights into the origins, successes, and threats to revolutionary constitutionalism, Bruce
Ackerman takes us to India, South Africa, Italy, France, Poland, Burma, Israel, Iran, and the U.S. and
provides a blow-by-blow account of the tribulations that confronted popular movements in their insurgent
campaigns for constitutional democracy.

Constitution
"Weaving together herbal and medical traditions from around the world into a singular cohesive model,
this groudbreaking book guides herbal practitioners to a comprehensive understanding of the practice and
philosophy of healing with herbs. Written by one of the most exciting up-and-coming teachers in the
field, this book presents a wide-angled and innovative approach to herbalism that truly considers both
the plant and the human in a holistic context. Sajah Popham teaches a method of heart-centered
contemplation--in which we relate to the plant with our hearts, rather than our heads--that allows
practioners to access and honor the psychological, emotional, and spiritual qualities of a plant in
conjunction with its physiological properties, resulting in a transformative level of healing. Organized
in five parts that lead the reader from the microcosm to the universal, this work--grand in scope and
profound in its understanding--encompasses indigenous wisdom, Ayurveda, alchemy, Chinese medicine,
astrology, and clinical herbalism to address physical as well as spiritual levels of well-being. Aimed
at both the student herbalist and the experienced practitioner, as well as a readers interested more
generally in ecology and spirituality, Popham's teachings, both practical and philosophical in nature,
guide readers to a more intimate, synergistic, and intuitive relationship with the plant kingdom and the
healing medicine that is found there"--

The Evolution of a Constitution
Much of the evolutionary biology that has grabbed headlines in recent years has sprung from the efforts
of sociobiologists and evolutionary psychologists to explain sexual features and behavior--even
differences between how men and women think--as evolutionary adaptations. They have looked to the forces
of natural selection to explain everything from the mimicry of male mockingbirds to female orgasms among
humans. In this controversial book, Richard Francis argues that the utility of this approach is greatly
exaggerated. He proposes instead a powerful alternative rooted in the latest findings in evolutionary
biology as well as research on the workings of our brains, genes, and hormones. Exploring various sexual
phenomena, Francis exposes fundamental defects in sociobiology and evolutionary psychology, which he
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traces to their misguided emphasis on "why" questions at the expense of "how" questions. Francis
contends that this preoccupation with "why" questions (such as, "Why won't men ask for directions"?)
results in a paranoiac mindset and distorted evolutionary explanations. His alternative framework
entails a broader conception of what constitutes an evolutionary explanation, one in which both
evolutionary history, as embodied in the tree of life, and developmental processes are brought to the
foreground. This alternative framework is also better grounded in basic biology. Deeply learned,
consistently persuasive, and always engaging, this book is a welcome antidote to simplistic
sociobiological exegeses of animal and human behavior.

Separation of Powers in African Constitutionalism
A major new book overturning our assumptions about how evolution works Earth’s natural history is full
of fascinating instances of convergence: phenomena like eyes and wings and tree-climbing lizards that
have evolved independently, multiple times. But evolutionary biologists also point out many examples of
contingency, cases where the tiniest change—a random mutation or an ancient butterfly sneeze—caused
evolution to take a completely different course. What role does each force really play in the constantly
changing natural world? Are the plants and animals that exist today, and we humans ourselves,
inevitabilities or evolutionary flukes? And what does that say about life on other planets? Jonathan
Losos reveals what the latest breakthroughs in evolutionary biology can tell us about one of the
greatest ongoing debates in science. He takes us around the globe to meet the researchers who are
solving the deepest mysteries of life on Earth through their work in experimental evolutionary science.
Losos himself is one of the leaders in this exciting new field, and he illustrates how experiments with
guppies, fruit flies, bacteria, foxes, and field mice, along with his own work with anole lizards on
Caribbean islands, are rewinding the tape of life to reveal just how rapid and predictable evolution can
be. Improbable Destinies will change the way we think and talk about evolution. Losos's insights into
natural selection and evolutionary change have far-reaching applications for protecting ecosystems,
securing our food supply, and fighting off harmful viruses and bacteria. This compelling narrative
offers a new understanding of ourselves and our role in the natural world and the cosmos.

The Endurance of National Constitutions
Constitutions are supposed to provide an enduring structure for politics. Yet only half live more than
nine years. Why is it that some constitutions endure while others do not? In The Endurance of National
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Constitutions Zachary Elkins, Tom Ginsburg and James Melton examine the causes of constitutional
endurance from an institutional perspective. Supported by an original set of cross-national historical
data, theirs is the first comprehensive study of constitutional mortality. They show that whereas
constitutions are imperilled by social and political crises, certain aspects of a constitution's design
can lower the risk of death substantially. Thus, to the extent that endurance is desirable - a question
that the authors also subject to scrutiny - the decisions of founders take on added importance.

Why Men Won't Ask for Directions
Molecular Evolutionary Models in Drug Discovery explores the application of evolutionary molecular
models in drug discovery in which secondary metabolites play a fundamental role. Secondary metabolites
are not produced in isolation, they are the result of the interaction of genes, metabolism and the
environment. The book examines the role of secondary metabolites as leads in drug discovery and on the
development of a rational bioprospecting model for new medicines based on the evolution of secondary
metabolism. These evolutionary models are part of biological systems and are the most reliable
expression of the functioning of living beings. Examines the integration and application of evolutionary
models in the pharmaceutical industry to create new drug development platforms Investigates the
biotechnological prospecting of secondary metabolites and their potential use in the discovery of new
drugs Evaluates the ecosystem of living beings and how its molecular adaptation might improve the
success of therapies

Scientific Mysticism
This Undergraduate Textbook introduces key methods and examines the major areas of philosophy in which
formal methods play pivotal roles. Coverage begins with a thorough introduction to formalization and to
the advantages and pitfalls of formal methods in philosophy. The ensuing chapters show how to use formal
methods in a wide range of areas. Throughout, the contributors clarify the relationships and
interdependencies between formal and informal notions and constructions. Their main focus is to show how
formal treatments of philosophical problems may help us understand them better. Formal methods can be
used to solve problems but also to express new philosophical problems that would never have seen the
light of day without the expressive power of the formal apparatus. ?Formal philosophy merges work in
different areas of philosophy as well as logic, mathematics, computer science, linguistics, physics,
psychology, biology, economics, political theory, and sociology. This title offers an accessible
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introduction to this new interdisciplinary research area to a wide academic audience.

Molecular Evolutionary Models in Drug Discovery

Evolutionary Restraints
This unique work analyzes the crisis in modern society, building on the ideas of the Frankfurt School
thinkers. Emphasizing social evolution and learning processes, it argues that crisis is mediated by
social class conflicts and collective learning, the results of which are embodied in constitutional and
public law. First, the work outlines a new categorical framework of critical theory in which it is
conceived as a theory of crisis. It shows that the Marxist focus on economy and on class struggle is too
narrow to deal with the range of social conflicts within modern society, and posits that a crisis of
legitimization is at the core of all crises. It then discusses the dialectic of revolutionary and
evolutionary developmental processes of modern society and its legal system. This volume in the Critical
Theory and Contemporary Society by a leading scholar in the field provides a new approach to critical
theory that will appeal to anyone studying political sociology, political theory, and law.

The Economic Foundations of Government
This new work casts light upon the British constitution of today by means of an in-depth consideration
of eight key moments in British constitutional history. The historical perspective adopted in this book
facilitates an informed and contextual understanding of the intricacies of the contemporary British
constitution. Indeed the book is based upon the premise that it is impossible to fully comprehend the
nature, content and implications of today's constitution without a firm grasp on how it evolved into its
present form. Each of the eight main chapters focuses upon a different event in constitutional history
which has contributed certain principles or practices to the modern day constitution, and explains how
these principles or practices evolved and highlights their modern day significance. Historical events
covered include the 1688 Glorious Revolution, the 1707 Union between England and Scotland, the 1911
Parliament Act and the 1972 European Communities Act.

Constitution of the Earth's Interior
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How can societies still grappling over the common values and shared vision of their state draft a
democratic constitution? This is the central puzzle of Making Constitutions in Deeply Divided Societies.
While most theories discuss constitution-making in the context of a moment of revolutionary change,
Hanna Lerner argues that an incrementalist approach to constitution-making can enable societies riven by
deep internal disagreements to either enact a written constitution or function with an unwritten one.
She illustrates the process of constitution-writing in three deeply divided societies - Israel, India
and Ireland - and explores the various incrementalist strategies deployed by their drafters. These
include the avoidance of clear decisions, the use of ambivalent legal language and the inclusion of
contrasting provisions in the constitution. Such techniques allow the deferral of controversial choices
regarding the foundational aspects of the polity to future political institutions, thus enabling the
constitution to reflect a divided identity.

American Government
The new series Stellenbosch Handbooks in African Constitutional Law will engage with contemporary issues
of constitutionalism in Africa, filling a notable gap in African comparative constitutional law.
Separation of Powers in African Constitutionalism is the first in the series, examining one of the
critical measures introduced by African constitutional designers in their attempts to entrench an ethos
of constitutionalism on the continent. Taking a critical look at the different ways in which attempts
have been made to separate the different branches of government, the Handbook examines the impact this
is having on transparent and accountable governance. Beginning with an overview of constitutionalism in
Africa and the different influences on modern African constitutional developments, it looks at the
relationship between the legislature and the executive as well as the relationship between the judiciary
and the political branches. Despite differences in approaches between the different constitutional
cultures that have influenced developments in Africa, there remain common problems. One of these
problems is the constant friction in the relationship between the three branches and the resurgent
threats of authoritarianism which clearly suggest that there remain serious problems in both
constitutional design and implementation. The book also studies the increasing role being played by
independent constitutional institutions and how they complement the checks and balances associated with
the traditional three branches of government.
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